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PSBS/CIR/PRN/02/20-21                13.05.2020 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Presidency School Bangalore South 

 

In continuation to our earlier mail/circular we would like to state that due to the unprecedented crisis in the wake of 

Covid-19 outbreak, there will be delay in the students reporting to school. However as mentioned in our previous circular 

and mail, we are concerned about their academic progress and are working to ensure that it is not hampered in any way. 

 

We have already started the online classes for students of grade 6 to 10 and 12. The grade 10 and 12 students have also 

given their first cycle tests online after which we have conducted an online PTM with the parents to discuss their ward’s 

performance. 

 

We are very soon planning to introduce the online classes for KG to grade 5 and grade 11. The respective class teachers 

will be orienting you with regards to the start dates and the online portal on which these classes will be conducted. 

For grade 11 four sessions each of one hour duration will be held every day in the mornings.  

 

In the lower grades of 1 to 5 we will be conducting 3 to 4 sessions every day of half hour duration in the afternoon from 

12:00 noon on wards.  They will also have online co-scholastic sessions of music, dance, yoga etc. 

The exact timings will be shared by the respective class teachers. 

 

We request your cooperation and support in this endeavour as it is new for both teachers and students. We are always 

working towards giving our best to the parent and student community. 

 

Stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

Best Wishes! 

 

J. Bhuvaneswari  

Director /Principal  
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